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The Human Rights Commission of Sierra Leone today Friday 8th December, 2017 held a panel discussion at the NEC Conference Hall, Tower Hill Freetown on the topic, ensuring the respect of human rights during the electoral process.
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The Human Rights Commission of Sierra Leone is partnering with the Economic Community of West African States (ECOWAS) and the United Nations to commemorate this year's International Human Rights Day Celebration.

The panellists were drawn from the Human Rights Commission of Sierra Leone, the Political Parties Registration Commission, the Sierra Leone Police, the National Electoral Commission and the Civil Society.
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